Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting Minutes

October 2, 2007
Dorothy K. Moore and Lisa Arkell, Co-Chairs

Present: Dorothy Moore, Lisa Arkell, Dyan Green, Sue Bettles (rep), Judy Emerson

Excused Absence: Dale Griffith

Absent: Cheryl Gregerson, Lisa Webb
(Today the meeting room in Pahrump was occupied by the Open Meeting Law.)
Emphasis: Promoting a sense of community among the adjunct faculty and between the adjuncts and full time faculty

Today we reviewed and discussed the GBC Adjunct Faculty Survey drafted by Lisa and Dyan. We also reviewed and discussed the GBC Department Chair Survey drafted by Dorothy. It was decided that we would tweak the surveys and bring the final copies to the next meeting. 
We also discussed how to disseminate the surveys to the Adjunct Faculty members once the final versions were complete. We figured that the most efficient means would be to post them online on the Adjunct Faculty website. The Department Chair surveys probably will be delivered to the Department Chairs’ meeting. 
Lisa, Sue, and Judy were able to give an adjunct’s perspective on being part of the college community. Because Adjunct Faculty work full time, it is often difficult staying “in the loop” since adjunct faculty do not have office hours or offices near the full time faculty. Judy expressed gratitude that she feels welcome to attend the business department’s meetings.
Questions posed:
A few questions were raised, many of them practical in nature, such as, Does GBC-ALL include the adjunct faculty? Or, Is it possible for Adjunct Faculty to engage in some sort of online discussion group such as those presented through WebCampus? Or, Are adjuncts considered “part of GBC” even during the semesters they do not teach? These questions were noted and are under investigation. 
The computers in the Adjunct Faculty Workroom:

One concern raised was the issue of the computers in the Adjunct Faculty workroom: When the adjacent phone lines are in use, it is impossible to go online. Sue and Lisa planned to put in a work order immediately after the meeting.

Next meeting: October 23rd  at  11:15am. 
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